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Town of Plainfield
PO Box 380
Meriden, NH 03770

Nathan and Amandé Walker
44 Dodge Road
Plainfield, NH 03781

Subject: Permit 2018-79 for renovating house and a 34'x34" addition. Map 260 Lot 21

An inépection by the Town Building inspector was completed on September 20, 2019 so that you could occupy the
house. I gave verbal approval and stated that your permit needed to be renewed to complete the following work
required by code to issue a Certificate. This is required because of the amount of renovation completed.

The addition basement is conditioned space and requires a R-15 value on walls that are below grade, walls at grade
require R-19 insulation. The exterior walls on the first floor that were not renovated need to be brought up to the
required insulation value and the play room needs to have child proof receptacles installed.

This letter allows you to live in the house while completing the above items under your current permit that needs
renewed. Inspections will be required when work is completed.

David H Lersér—" e
Plainfield Building Inspection




